
Name Scholarship Page

Ada - Indigenous STEAM Bursary
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ada-indigenous-steam-

bursary/ybrm8lQBqnq

Algonquin College Tuition Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/algonquin-college-tuition-

contest/a1MN2pggO4

The Katherina Mayer Business & 

Entrepreneurship  Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-katherina-mayer-business-and-

entrepreneurship-scholarship/NJY0ZYzyeq

Redeemer University Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/redeemer-university-

scholarship/acxRYU0fB0

Great Plains College Entrance  Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/great-plains-college-entrance-

scholarship/01mEQlr8Hy

Sobeys Food for Thought Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/sobeys-food-for-thought-

scholarship/Nr86ppISu

Canada's Luckiest Student https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canada-s-luckiest-student/NepTZqRWJa

Hockey For Hospice Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/hockey-for-hospice-

scholarship/yFmCuc9MAf

Watts Leasing Inc. Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/watts-leasing-inc-

scholarship/NmMtArMENC

The Futures Award - Algonquin College
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-futures-award-algonquin-

college/NLa5FKMKE

The Futures Award - SAIT https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-futures-award-sait/aukgUGx5l

The Futures Award - BCIT https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-futures-award-bcit/Nl1cEKpjE

The Futures Award for Trades Management - 

Ontario

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-futures-award-for-trades-

management-ontario/09AlGlaSE

The Futures Award - George Brown College
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-futures-award-george-brown-

college/NZ6C1jJsjK

London Performing Arts Academy  Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/london-performing-arts-academy-

scholarship/NKp0bAvSxc

Jay Nijholt Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jay-nijholt-scholarship/0yVGYK0BpE

Loans Canada Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/loans-canada-scholarship/avpHkIZABj

Hockey For Hospice Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/hockey-for-hospice-

scholarship/yFmCuc9MAf

John E. Betts "Beat Yesterday" Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/john-e-betts-beat-yesterday-scholarship-

or-fonds-de-bourses-d-etudes-john-e-betts-meilleur-qu-hier/0ZxyFKHSN4

Moore-Anderson Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/moore-anderson-

scholarship/0zYWSHiydq
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 Somahashi Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/somahashi-scholarship/yEmvTKfHPK

Benard + Associates  Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/benard-associates-

scholarship/NKH0AOOHj

Nick Brisson Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/nick-brisson-scholarship/y7p-9k1mbl

The Make Ur Mark Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-make-ur-mark-

scholarship/aQpg7NFBAc

Hathorn Legacy Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/hathorn-legacy-scholarship/NwYRYVIF9j

RBC Capital Markets Scholarship - Diversity
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/rbc-capital-markets-scholarship-

diversity/0zIYl7yjx

The Orville Erickson Memorial Scholarship Fund
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-orville-erickson-memorial-

scholarship-fund/aSOVysy_x

OMSBF Named Bursaries https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/omsbf-named-bursaries/yADBuKVAN

CMOS Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/cmos-scholarships/0dxCRUJhN

Jean Lumb Awards https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jean-lumb-awards/yGzHqCiyu

OTIP Bursary Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/otip-bursary-program/N1SCAeL4z

Award for Musical Excellence https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/award-for-musical-excellence/y5PurRJPa

The Lutz/Lutes Family Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-lutz-lutes-family-

scholarship/aU4u8wok7

RRCF Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/rrcf-scholarship/aOnuYItqf

The SHINE Music Bursary https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-shine-music-bursary/awL0SaijA

BMO Capital Markets Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bmo-capital-markets-

scholarship/Nen4b4d_6

The InvestmentZen $1k Financial Future 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-investmentzen-usd1k-financial-

future-scholarship/Nffkl-_Gf

BLSA Cares https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/blsa-cares/aHy0rcnV0

3M National Student Fellowship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/3m-national-student-

fellowship/a3YvYXjD7

Reining Canada Youth Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/reining-canada-youth-scholarship-

program/yo14LJM1k

Registered Nurses' Foundation of Ontario 

Scholarships

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/registered-nurses-foundation-of-ontario-

scholarships/yvMh1c-hy
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Foundation Awards https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/foundation-awards/01H01e2Kc

Horatio Alger Canadian Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/horatio-alger-canadian-

scholarships/ygaPZSxKV

Horatio Alger National Entrepreneurial 

Scholarships

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/horatio-alger-national-entrepreneurial-

scholarships/aXro9a6K6

Investintech - CAJ Journalism Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/investintech-caj-journalism-

scholarship/yRT4hrmBD

Jean Ciriani Scholarship for Communications
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jean-ciriani-scholarship-for-

communications/yTMjDu4DY

BCPVPA Student Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bcpvpa-student-scholarships/aRYgrY7aa

Steam Horizon Awards https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/steam-horizon-awards/N9z-IPpBG

Beedie Luminaries Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/beedie-luminaries-scholarship-

program/NAxo7xaxy

Foundation Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/foundation-scholarships/am-XDAqu3

7shifts Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/7shifts-scholarship/aPrWBTBLwj

Mayor AndrÃ©e P. Boucher Memorial 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mayor-andree-p-boucher-memorial-

scholarship/01Job5bLj

Canadian Women in Municipal Government 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canadian-women-in-municipal-

government-scholarship/a5xeJoTPN

Dr. P. Anthony Johnstone Entrance Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/dr-p-anthony-johnstone-entrance-

scholarship/NtsnqmUqf

Iceland Canadian Club of Toronto Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/iceland-canadian-club-of-toronto-

scholarship/0-pyyuM_x

Lincoln M. Alexander Award https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/lincoln-m-alexander-award/apZ7wiHDGf

Canadian Japanese Mennonite Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canadian-japanese-mennonite-

scholarship/NLf7HBXdM

TrustedPros Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/trustedpros-scholarships/Nk5SzNBL4

Keith Gilmore Prize for Beef Cattle Innovation
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/keith-gilmore-prize-for-beef-cattle-

innovation/NFJcL1T46

Disability Credit Canada Inc. Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/disability-credit-canada-inc-

scholarship/0TYpCfOM-8

The BCCHS Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-bcchs-scholarships/NWJ1267Ny

Canadian Nurses Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canadian-nurses-foundation-

scholarship/N0YfDtQHS
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Quesnal Scholarship & Bursaries
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/quesnal-scholarship-and-

bursaries/N_pYNWDuM

The Cover Guy Annual Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-cover-guy-annual-

scholarship/yzmkfYV5V

Jackie Lajeunesse Scholarship Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jackie-lajeunesse-scholarship-

award/0uN8c_0S6

ServiceScape Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/servicescape-scholarship/N03xiPkYN

The Cara Brown Ringette Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-cara-brown-ringette-

scholarship/NDvSMeaH6

Agnes Jacks Scholarship Awards
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/agnes-jacks-scholarship-

awards/aGCkF4a5A

Polar Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/polar-scholarships/aROBYV3Na

The Elizabeth Greenshields Foundation Grant
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-elizabeth-greenshields-foundation-

grant/aPgKOgvBE8

Stacey Levitt Memorial Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/stacey-levitt-memorial-

award/yDWW5myc8

Byron Hanke Fellowship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/byron-hanke-fellowship/04TmTQLra

Marketing Education Scholarship Fund
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/marketing-education-scholarship-

fund/NwXGOjtQ1

Savvy New Canadians Financial Literacy 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/savvy-new-canadians-financial-literacy-

scholarship/NCATE5DnAc

Undergraduate Engineering Ambassador Awards
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/undergraduate-engineering-ambassador-

awards/0Akbq8vam

EnergyRates.Ca Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/energyrates-ca-scholarship/N6GW95iaY

CFUW Fellowships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/cfuw-fellowships/N90tP080N

Hilary M. Weston Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/hilary-m-weston-scholarship/ytH-PWOwl

Assumption Life Bursaries https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/assumption-life-bursaries/NtgJXx9OIz

Schulich Leader Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/schulich-leader-scholarship/ytym0pt18

Insightfulâ€™s Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/insightful-s-scholarship/aO4LV9twz

C.D. Howe Scholarship Endowment Fund 

Thunder Bay / Port Arthur Scholarship Program

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/c-d-howe-scholarship-endowment-fund-

thunder-bay-port-arthur-scholarship-program/N6y9DYNV0

Building Brighter Futures: Bursaries, 

Scholarships, and Awards

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/building-brighter-futures-bursaries-

scholarships-and-awards/NUZ-MRowl
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https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/assumption-life-bursaries/NtgJXx9OIz
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/schulich-leader-scholarship/ytym0pt18
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/insightful-s-scholarship/aO4LV9twz
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/c-d-howe-scholarship-endowment-fund-thunder-bay-port-arthur-scholarship-program/N6y9DYNV0
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Instant Record Check Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/instant-record-check-

scholarship/0Oj0ZWonE

Microsoft Tuition Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/microsoft-tuition-

scholarship/NNA5Nxvam

RTOERO Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/rtoero-scholarship/0tHONKowl

AREMA Engineering Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/arema-engineering-

scholarships/yQcYroyen

Ad Standards Scholarships https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/ad-standards-scholarships/atfCuKtwE

John Evans Engineering Entrance Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/john-evans-engineering-entrance-

award/06P9S89aY

GoTranscript Academic Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/gotranscript-academic-scholarship-

program/a8LdhXjDf

Grants for Canadian Women Graduate Students
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/grants-for-canadian-women-graduate-

students/aXS3rBGKV

The BeMo Diversity Advocacy Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-bemo-diversity-advocacy-

scholarship/yuUMoC-au

Indigenous Forestry Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/indigenous-forestry-scholarship-

program/NO40kttIz

North American Van Lines Canada Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/north-american-van-lines-canada-

scholarship/0LYBqC9IZ5

Mike Puhallo Memorial Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mike-puhallo-memorial-

scholarships/01Rnne24E

Petro-Canada Award for Indigenous Students
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/petro-canada-award-for-indigenous-

students/Numv9qi0u

ESTEN Foundation Research Guidelines
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/esten-foundation-research-

guidelines/atDLUTm1q

The New Brunswick Arts Board Scholarships
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-new-brunswick-arts-board-

scholarships/yHDt-tTha

Dick Martin Scholarship Award https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/dick-martin-scholarship-award/agJtlcb_x

Pierre Elliott Trudeau Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pierre-elliott-trudeau-foundation-

scholarship/y1vs80R_6

The Leonard Foundation Financial Assistance 

Program

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-leonard-foundation-financial-

assistance-program/akPd5eLKc

BeArt Presets Academic Scholarship Program
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/beart-presets-academic-scholarship-

program/N_W857eDm

Kin Canada Bursaries https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/kin-canada-bursaries/aQN-Rep_V

BC Excellence Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bc-excellence-scholarship/0qberD2_E
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IODE Ontario Lucy Morrison Memorial
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/iode-ontario-lucy-morrison-

memorial/NfOd-QjD7

Jettly Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/jettly-scholarship/Nbrwteoblf

Confident Writers Scholarship Essay Contest
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/confident-writers-scholarship-essay-

contest/yPZkJlcF23

Voice Talent Online Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/voice-talent-online-

scholarship/yYSeLAkG8

Canada Memorial Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canada-memorial-foundation-

scholarship/aZN0Cij_x

Diversity Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/diversity-scholarship/yVju5jx60

Pretty Lightroom Presets Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pretty-lightroom-presets-

scholarship/NT6PTkerPn

Orvil L. Davie Memorial Fund https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/orvil-l-davie-memorial-fund/aY2akn1e7

The Future Health Research & Innovation 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-future-health-research-and-

innovation-scholarship/0UNfQVUq7

The Power of A Smile Challenge
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-power-of-a-smile-

challenge/yoYpyKOIz

ScholarTree $1000 Giveaway Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/scholartree-1000-giveaway-

scholarship/Nhr8zM2xTV

Diabetes Hope Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/diabetes-hope-foundation-scholarship/y-

GaGczm0

STEAM Horizon Awards https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/steam-horizon-awards/NwJZuXNYy

Keeping Kids Warm Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/keeping-kids-warm-

scholarship/yfpFIY__RJ

Allied Van Lines Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/allied-van-lines-scholarship/N8faWXje7

LA Tutors Monthly Innovation in Education 

Scholarship

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/la-tutors-monthly-innovation-in-

education-scholarship/0JexCibHm

HowToSaveMoney Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/howtosavemoney-

scholarship/0bXCsChTs_

Reuben Wells Leonard Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/reuben-wells-leonard-

scholarship/yO3D4_tnz

Women in Computing Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/women-in-computing-

scholarship/yUUCkjoIz

Got a Spine Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/got-a-spine-scholarship/NjbsHSbpp

BURSARIES FOR POSTSECONDARY STUDIES IN 

FRENCH AS A SECOND LANGUAGE

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/bursaries-for-postsecondary-studies-in-

french-as-a-second-language/ahgcwobJIK
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Community Foundation of Nova Scotia 

Scholarships 

https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/community-foundation-of-nova-scotia-

scholarships/NOhONVtk8

Claudette MacKay-Lassonde Graduate Award
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/claudette-mackay-lassonde-graduate-

award/0ge8p7MPf

Burger King McLamore Foundation Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/burger-king-mclamore-foundation-

scholarship/Nf-Y321Hx

Novus Biologicals  Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/novus-biologicals-scholarship/NiO3V-

8H6

Transportation Association of Canada
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/transportation-association-of-

canada/y6ognNRaM

Pretty Photoshop Actions Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pretty-photoshop-actions-

scholarship/NIrQ2VurPs

The RE/MAX 2023 Quest for Excellence
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-re-max-2023-quest-for-

excellence/0CgHvGJKc

Mensa Canada Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/mensa-canada-scholarship/Nak6_S0H6

Valour Canada History & Heritage Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/valour-canada-history-and-heritage-

scholarship/yU6nqJuVG

Canadian Northern Studies Trust
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/canadian-northern-studies-

trust/N1U07DJ_z

Pathway to Teacher Education Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/pathway-to-teacher-education-

scholarship/yqp2PGJjz

The Dalton Camp Award https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-dalton-camp-award/NppVh3kG3

First Citizens Fund Student Bursary
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/first-citizens-fund-student-

bursary/aPg5MFzFJ7

Scholarship Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/scholarship-program/NC4cjGTjl

SpeatBC Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/speatbc-scholarship/avPmhoih0

Youth Education Program https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/youth-education-program/03LcNiKD7

The Hans Klinkenberg Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/the-hans-klinkenberg-memorial-

scholarship/a-cPryF8f

Don Moore Scholarship https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/don-moore-scholarship/aFuQ6a-77

Sarah Gaulin Memorial Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/sarah-gaulin-memorial-

scholarship/y7FMIxjD3

Attic Institute of North America Scholarship
https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/attic-institute-of-north-america-

scholarship/yhg2apnY30

National Essay Contest https://scholartree.ca/scholarship/national-essay-contest/ykGNpeJ4c
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